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GambleAware launched in July 2021 as the new gambling support and treatment 
service in NSW. Since that time,  

o we have been actively engaged in connecting with Arabic-speaking, Mandarin-
speaking, and Hindi-speaking community members at various outreach events in 
Fairfield, Liverpool, Parramatta, Ashfield, and Blacktown.  

o we have also participated in the GambleAware Week Forum for Community 
Workers, Football World Cup, and Multicultural Advisory Committee in Fairfield 
City. 

               
                  
                  
                  
                   
                 
                    
                 
              


